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Dear Parent / Guardian 
 

 
Wallingford School Sponsored Walk 

Wednesday 17 October 2018 
 
 
Wallingford School students and staff will undertake an 8 mile sponsored walk on Wednesday 17 October 
to help a local girl, Maeve, achieve her wish to be able to walk. Your child will have heard about Maeve’s 
story in assemblies held this week and are hopefully now motivated to step out and help Maeve. Money will 
be raised for Maeve’s Magical Journey which is fundraising under the Tree of Hope charity. We would be 
very grateful of you supporting your child in raising money for this event. Today students have all been 
issued with a sponsor form and donations can also be made through the link: 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wallingfordschool 
 
In advance of the walk, some key information is outlined below. Further reminders will be given as Weds 17 
Oct draws closer. 
 
 

 Students need to be in school at the usual time for registration and school will finish at 3.15pm as 
usual. 

 

 Students will be registered before leaving school and registered again when they return to school. 
 

 The walk will be marshalled by a team of staff and there will also be a team of staff walking with pupils.  
 

 Students will need a packed lunch including plenty to drink. 
 

 Students on the Free School Meal list will be able to collect a packed lunch and a drink from the 
canteen. 

 

 The walk is approximately 8 miles and will take 3 to 4 hours starting from, and returning to, school. 
 

 It will be a non-uniform day but training shoes or walking shoes should be worn. Sandals / flip flops / 
slip on shoes etc. will NOT be suitable. A hat and waterproof clothing is advisable. 

 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Vowles 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wallingfordschool

